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We are being gutted as a state and country. Our children and children to be deserve 

every chance they can have to be healthy, happy, and able to live with basic needs 

and care met. I could not have been a successful parent t without thee support of 

doulas, resources, and community. This is a no-brainer. Find a way to support these 

babies and their families.  


